

MOSS BLUFF ELEMENTARY NEWSLETTER MARCH 2024

Principal: Meg Reed Assistant Principals: Mikie Ferguson and Johnethia Bellard

School website: www.cpsb.org/Domain/166 School phone: 337.217.4640



Upcoming Events:

3/4 Read Across America-Dr. Seuss Week 3/11 No School -Teacher in service 3/13 Nine weeks ends 3/18 Report Cards Issued 3/20 ATP Meeting @8:30 in the cafeteria 3/18-3/22 Bookfair 3/28 Easter Parties- Classroom teachers will be sending home information 3/29-4/5 Easter Break 4/17-4/23 LEAP 3rd Grade testing 4/29-5/6 LEAP 4th and 5th Grade testing



Scholastic Rook Fair

Begins March 18th -22nd Information will be sent home soon with details. Also, please check the website for information. All proceeds go directly to the MBE library.

MRE Bronco Camp

Will be starting registration for the Summer of '24 on March 18-22, 2024 from 2:00-5:00 pm in the cafeteria. The cost will be \$40.00. Please bring a wallet-size picture of the child you are registering. Registration is only for students enrolled at MBE. There is limited space available.



- · Graded papers and other important papers go home every Wednesday.
- Check out our MBE website for up-to-date information and resources.
- Morning car drop-off ends at 7:45 am. Any students in the car line arriving after 7:45 am must be walked into the office.
- Please let your child's teacher know if your child will be going home a different way.

Morning Bell Schedule:

7:45 Classes Begin 7:50 Tardy Bell

Afternoon Bell Schedule:

2:50 Bus/Car Riders

2:55 Walkers

3:00 Bus Riders

3:15 Bus Riders/Extended Day

- *Rainy day All afternoon walkers will go to car pickup
- * Walker gates are closed in the morning if it is raining.

"Building Young Minds for Future Times" Be Respectful~Be Safe~Be Responsible